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Thurs 6th 
Jul 

7pm Welcome Meeting – New Nursery 
Parents 

Fri 7th Jul SPORTS DAY at Dulwich College 
 

NO BREAKFAST CLUB or AFTER SCHOOL 
CLUB ON FRIDAY 7th JULY 

Mon 10th 
Jul 

3pm Year 3 Band Concert – Main School 
Hall 

Tues 11th 
July 

3.30pm Years 4, 5 & 6 Band, Steel Pans 
& Samba Concert – Junior Playgrouond 

Wed 12th 
July 

Lamberth Catholic Cluster Chaplins 
Retreat – St Mary’s Clapham  
New Reception children taster sessions 

Thurs 
13th July  

Year 1 Trip to Hampton Court 
 
3.30pm Piano Concert – Upper Hall 
Year 6 children & exam entrants 

Fri 14th 
Jul 

9:30am Leavers’ Assembly 
 
3.15pm Ice Lolly Sale 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Sports Day 
Don't forget tomorrow is Sports Day and we are all excited to 
have parents attend this annual school event which is a fantastic 
day to be enjoyed by everyone.  Children will need to wear their 
PE kits and have water bottles with them. Their class teacher will 
distribute their class sunhats on arrival. Please ensure  you 
have applied sun cream to your child beforehand.   If you are 
not collecting your child,  please make sure you have informed 
your child’s class teacher of the adult who will be collecting them.  
Children arrive 08:30am – 9am.  Children must be brought to and 
collected  from  Dulwich College Sports Ground and not Corpus 
Christi School.  EYFS children will be collected at 10.30am and all 
other children will need to be collected by 12.30pm.  Due to  the 
event taking place on Dulwich College School grounds families 
are unfortunately not able to have lunch immediately afterwards, 
but we would encourage you to enjoy a family picnic in Dulwich 
Park, which is only a short walk  away.   
During sports day Corpus Christi staff will be selling refreshments, 
tea, coffee, squash and strawberries & cream.  Please bring cash 
on the day, we are unable to accept cards.  
PLEASE NOTE NO DOGS ARE ALLOWED ON THE SPORTS GROUND. 
 

Royal Academy of Music 
On Tuesday morning we were treated to a fantastic concert in the 
main hall given by all the Reception and Year One children and 
led by the staff of the Royal Academy of Music. It was so 
impressive to hear their wonderful singing and see the Year One 
children paying their violins and cellos with such focus and gusto. 
None of this would have been possible without the fantastic 
Royal Academy teachers, the hard work of our own staff, the 
commitment of you, our parents, and the financial contributions 
of The Ingles Family, Jonathan Quin (our sponsor), the parents' 
association and the MIDAS school fund. As a school we are 
committed to the Arts and to creating opportunities where 
everyone can participate and have access to these wider 
education opportunities.  See pictures below taken during the 
concert. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

in her fundraising challenge.  The Little Princess 
Trust provides real hair wigs, free of charge, to 
children and young people who have lost their 
own hair through cancer treatment or to other 
conditions such as Alopecia.  Antonia will have 
her hair cut during a school assembly soon, 
please click this link to donate to this very 
worthy cause. 
 

At the beginning of this 
school year, Antonia decided 
to cut her hair when she 
leaves Corpus Christi and 
donate it to The Little 
Princess Trust.  It can cost up 
to £550 to make a wig for a 
child.  If you would like to 
donate to support Antonia   

10th Anniversary concert – Award Winning 
Local Talent, Sweet! Recorder Consort CIC 

Presents BANG!  
Wednesday 12th July 2023 at 5.30pm 

Streatham Space Project,  
Sternhold Avenue SW2 4PA 

 
 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/sabina-richter-wolszczak-1687175650475?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=one_page&utm_content=page/sabina-richter-wolszczak-1687175650475&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=560c7ce4793b4d01843efb39386c9c81
https://www.justgiving.com/page/sabina-richter-wolszczak-1687175650475?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=one_page&utm_content=page/sabina-richter-wolszczak-1687175650475&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=560c7ce4793b4d01843efb39386c9c81


 
 

 

 
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

7 100 

11 99.1 

4 98.8 

3 98.3 

8 98.2 

9 98.1 

12 97.7 

2 97.1 

13 97.1 

5 97.0 

N 96.9 

10 96.2 

14 96.0 

6 94.5 

1 92.1 

Attendance 
Mon 3rd July – Thurs 6th July 2023 

 

 Child of the Week for the week 
ending 23rd June 2023 
N Alexandre C S 

1 Neveah P 

2 Sophia U-T 

3 Caleb M 

4 Gwilym S 

5 Lilli P Y 

6 Raphael N 

7 Laurence A 

8 Marie-Lynn A 

9 Sarah C C 

10 Lian R P 

11 Orla R 

12 Aodhan B K 

13 Martina E 

14 Devonte S 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Congratulations to Class 7 on 
their 100% on their excellent 

attendance. 
Whole school average: 97% 

Parents’ Association Music Lessons 
 

A reminder that if your child will not 
continue with lessons in September, or at 
any other time during their contract, 6 
weeks written notice is required.  
Charges for Autumn Term 1 2023 will 
appear on your ParentPay account 
during the first week in September. 
 
ABRSM Music Exam Tues 18th July 2023 

 

Please ensure you have made payment 
for your child’s music exam.  The item is 

listed on your Parentpay account. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

14th July – Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 

ROLL UP, ROLL UP! Preparations are 

underway for our end-of-term LIVE MUSIC 

extravaganza: 💃🕺Boogie and Balti (on 

Saturday 15th July from 5:30pm until 

10:30pm). We’ll have *TWO* great bands, 

a tasty curry prepared by our very own 

award-winning parish 

Chef, quality, perfectly chilled drinks 🥂🍻 

available from our bar and a raffle. For the 

main event you’ll be transported back in 

time to re-live your favourite 80s, 90s and 

noughties classics performed LIVE by my 

very own band of musos 🎸 It’ll be HUGE 

fun and a great way to end the term 

together! Tickets are on sale now from Mrs 

Tatton at the school office and there is very 

limited supply. Tables of six. Get yourself a 

ticket quick!! Click here for a message from 

Fr Matthew. 

 
 

Looking for a New Parish Secretary 
 

I am very sad to say that our lovely 
Parish Secretary - Melanie - whom 

many of you will know is going to be 

leaving us at the end of this term      .  
There is therefore a vacancy in The 

Priests’ House as the position of Parish 
Secretary becomes vacant. We are 

now advertising for the position 
and applications close on Monday 

17th July.   
 

Please click here for the job 
description. 

 
 
 

Language of the Month German 
If you have anything you would like to share on our Board of Languages, send it into class 
with your child and we will take a copy, or alternatively, send it to Mrs Tomoriova (Class 

6) 
 mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk 

 
 

 

Curry Night 
 

Corpus Christi dads will meet for an 
end of year curry at Khan’s Restaurant 
on Brixton Water Lane.  Tuesday 18th 
July from 8pm until late.  All are 
welcome.  For more information email 
michael.donnelly@gmail.com 
 

Lost Bike 
 

A bicycle has gone missing from the 
Junior Playground after the disco last 
Friday.   

It is a blue "Merida - MATTS J.24 24" 
with the frame number WC553133. 
It may have been taken by mistake 
please return and let the office know, 
thank you. 

 
Bicycles left overnight should be 

padlocked. 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/quiz+night&psig=AOvVaw3qmsAXD530J9InqhJInTgO&ust=1582975835199000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiMhtWS9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://youtube.com/shorts/jsLtEeVBQZo?feature=share
https://youtube.com/shorts/jsLtEeVBQZo?feature=share
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Newsletters/2022-2023%20Newsletters/Parish%20Secretary%20Job%20Description%20Corpus%20Christ.pdf
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Newsletters/2022-2023%20Newsletters/Parish%20Secretary%20Job%20Description%20Corpus%20Christ.pdf
mailto:mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk
mailto:michael.donnelly@gmail.com

